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Bethany School 
Wait List  

 
Each year when all class openings have been filled, a wait list is formed for 
each age group to fill openings made by withdrawals.  It is impossible to 
predict when or if an opening will become available in a class.  In the event an 
opening becomes available, every effort will be made to fill the opening with a 
child from the Wait List in the order children’s names appear on the list.  
However, it may be necessary to alter the order of children on a Wait List to 
maintain well-balanced classes. 
 
Bethany School charges $15.00 to be placed on the wait list.  This fee is non-
refundable and is applied toward the registration fee if your child gets into 
the program from the Wait List.  Wait List for any given year will NOT carry 
over to the next year’s enrollment process. 
 
The school year begins in September and ends in May.  You may be called at 
any time prior to or during the school year.  If you are not available when 
called, a message will be left in regards to an opening in a class.  You must 
respond by calling 512-258-6965 within 48 hours or the opening will be 
offered to the next child in the Wait List.   
 
It is imperative you call the Bethany School office at 512-258-6965 to 
update telephone numbers on file, or to discuss other means of contacting 
you during vacations and/or other extended absences from home.  Please 
contact us as soon as possible should you no longer wish to have your child’s 
name on the Wait List. 
 
 
 


